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Advent 2023 

 

Dear friends and supporters of the Book of Common Prayer, 

 By the time this letter is in your hands, Advent will be well underway and people will be 

looking forward to the Christmas season which follows.  This letter is my last opportunity to 

appeal to your generosity before the next year begins.  Of course, no one who reads this should 

feel under any compulsion to make a donation, especially if your financial circumstances make 

that impossible. We want you to remain in contact with us, to hear about the work of the Society, 

and to offer your prayers and intercessions on our behalf.    

Having said that, if you can support us, please do so.  The financial challenges that every 

family is facing nowadays have meant that contributions to the Society are down, so we are 

feeling similar stresses ourselves. We rely on the generosity of our supporters to carry on our 

work and to give hope to those who wish to see the traditional liturgical rites of the BCP used for 

the worship of Almighty God.  We need your financial contributions to fund new and ongoing 

projects, to mail out our newsletters and to maintain our online presence which we sincerely hope 

you find to be inspirational, educational, and informative.  We are deeply grateful for any and all 

donations which come our way. 

Please continue to check our website frequently.  New material and articles are being 

added all the time, and our Facebook page is constantly being updated with fresh content.  Work 

also continues on expanding the capabilities of the Prayer Book app with additional services, 

prayers and features. 

I pray that each and every one of you will have a blessed Christmas and a happy New 

Year.  May this holy season inspire us all to be better Christians and worthy followers of the Lord 

Jesus. 

Yours in Christ, 

 

 

The Rev’d Canon Dr. Gordon R. Maitland 
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